
Proposed Residential Development,  
Festival Park, Pacific Quay, Glasgow

We always try to keep local communities informed as we prepare 
and then make our planning applications and really welcome any 
comments that you may have at this stage.
Stewart Milne Homes and Scottish Enterprise are intending to 
apply for planning permission for residential development on land 
adjacent to Festival Park at Pacific Quay.

Come and meet us:
The Hub at Pacific Quay, Pacific Drive, Glasgow, G51 1EA 
2pm until 8pm on Tuesday 15 August 2017

For more information call: Cat White on 0141 204 7390 
or email: pacificquay@turley.co.uk

Come and tell us what you think about our proposal on 
land adjacent to Festival Park, Pacific Quay, Glasgow


